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AAACU Ossineke Branch Participates in Dinosaur Gardens Falloween  

Alpena, MI, October 26, 2023 – Alpena Alcona Area 
Credit Union (AAACU) Ossineke Branch recently 
participated in Dinosaur Gardens annual Falloween 
Event. 

The ‘Pink Ladies’ of Ossineke participated in Dinosaur 
Gardens Falloween event creating trick or treat stations 
throughout the trails of the park for kids to get dressed 
up in their costume and have fun. 

The Ossineke Branch passed out water bottles and 
membership incentive coupons to encourage families to 
start their littles ones off with an account to save 
money. 

Support to programs events like Falloween are funded 
by our Community Reinvestment Fund. These funds are 
comprised of dollars donated back into our 
communities thanks to credit union members who 
choose to receive their monthly statements 
electronically. The credit union pledged to donate $9.00 

annually for each of these e-statement accounts and in 2023, AAACU will donate up to 
$238,000.00 back into the communities they serve. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of September 30, 2023, AAACU provides service to 45,804 members with 
total assets equal to $760,038,531.58. 

Pictured: Madison Donovan, Alycia Rabeau, 
Charlene Oliver, and Amber Fairlamb 
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